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TIME: 
PLACE: 

7:30P.M. 

Centerville City Council 
Work Session Meeting 

December 18, 2006 

Centerville Municipal Building 
Deputy Mayor Douglas Cline 
Councilmembers: Brooks Compton 

Robert Corbin 
Paul Gresham 
Susan Lienesch 
James Singer 

Clerk of Council Debra James 
City Manager Gregory Hom 
Finance Director Mark Schlagheck 
Public Works Director Robert James 
Operations Manager Mary Lou Pence 
City Engineer Douglas Spitler 
Assistant City Engineer John Sliemers 
Assistant to the City Manager Jennifer Wilder 
Management Analyst Kristen Gopman 
Golf Maintenance Superintendent John Miller 
Municipal Attorney Scott Liberman 

Mr. Cline explained that Mayor Kingseed was out of town for medical tests. 

Mr. Cline will speak on the issue of the Countywide 9-1-1 Dispatch System during the 
Council Meeting in the Mayor's Report. He will explain that Council will continue to study the 
issue and will remain open to any new information. Council does not believe that there is a strong 
argument that it would be in the best interest of Centerville or its residents at this time. Chief 
Walker will be at the Council Meeting to address questions. Mr. Hom will give a power point 
presentation explaining Council's concerns. 

Mrs. Lienesch inquired about the recycling theft issue. There had been a report of a blue 
pickup truck stopping at the curb during the evening before trash pick-up and the driver pulling 
metal and aluminum out of residents' recycling containers. The Police are trying to stop this 
and it may be necessary to enact legislation to cover this practice, should it continue. 

Mr. Miller explained that the Contractor for the pond dredging at Hole #8 at Yankee 
Trace is planning to begin pumping out the pond in early March. The cost is within the engineer's 
estimate. It should not have any effect on residents. 

Approved a~/~ 
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Debra A. James 
Clerk of Council 


